
From:  
Date: 17 September 2023 at 12:35:05 BST 

To: Regen Ben  

Subject: Re: Licensing letter to residents 

  

Dear Ben 
 Thank you for your email and attached letter explaining your plans for Townend farm. We 
were worried that we would have to put up with  156 nights of music but we now feel 
assured  with cctv monitoring & huge bands not playing we would have no objections  to 
you doing a number of musical weekend events per year. We have both attended events at 
your farm and admire what you have done. We have also spoken to a very nice lady at your 
farm shop. 
Kind Regards 

 

 
From: Regen Ben  
Sent: 17 September 2023 05:01 
Subject: Licensing letter to residents  

  

 
Ben Taylor-Davies 

 


